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The A2 Milk Company Limited (ASX: A2M) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of The A2 Milk Company Limited (‘A2M’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of A2M, 
pending it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 21 December 2020 or when the 
announcement is released to the market. 

Issued by 

Neel Bhowmick 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
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tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au 

Request for trading halt: The a2 Milk Company Limited (“a2MC”) (ASX Code: A2M, NZX Code: ATM) 

We request a trading halt to be applied to our securities (ASX: A2M) under ASX Listing Rule 17.1 and 
set out below details of the request as per the rules of ASX.  Given the urgency, and time zone 
differences, a separate earlier application has been made to NZX. 

We would like the trading halt to commence immediately. 

Reasons for trading halt: We have become aware of information which may require us to release an 
announcement to revise our previously issued guidance to the market.  We are requesting a trading 
halt to provide us with additional time to properly consider the current information and to consider 
new information as it becomes available, and inform the market. 

How long we want the trading halt to last: We request that the trading halt remain in place until the 
earlier of: 

(a) an announcement to each of ASX and NZX regarding the information; and 
(b) the commencement of normal trading on ASX on Monday, 21 December 2020.  

The event we expect to happen that will end the trading halt: The release of an announcement by us 
to each of ASX and NZX or the commencement of normal trading on ASX on Monday, 21 December 
2020 (whichever is earlier). 

Information to include in any market memorandum relating to the halt: The trading halt has been 
requested pending the release of an announcement by a2MC.   

We confirm that we are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jaron McVicar 
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
The a2 Milk Company Limited 

17 December 2020 

 

ASX Limited 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000  

Australia 
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